
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

As required by federal and state laws, this notice is to inform all 

workers and building occupants and/or their legal guardians about 

asbestos in school buildings.  Anyone who wishes to see the 

asbestos files may contact the school or call Michael Spillman, 

Davie County Schools Maintenance Department, 336-751-1991. 

 

 

Advertise:  Davie County Enterprise 

   Legal Notices 

 


